
 

 

 
Date: July 15, 2024 
To: CLFLWD Board of Managers 
From: Mike Kinney, District Administrator 
Subject: MN Watersheds Annual Conference 

 
Background/Discussion 
This topic was discussed at the July 11th regular board meeting. Managers are encouraged to 
bring ideas or draft resolutions forward for discussion at the August 8th regular board meeting. 
This is a placeholder if any discussion is warranted at the July 25th meeting. 
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